
 

Burlington Town Council 

June 22, 2021 

49 Northgate Plaza, Burlington, IN 46915 
 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held special meetings on Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 6:15 p.m. at Town Hall with 

Council’s Steve Michael, Kevin Hammond and Jim Enoch and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present. 

 

Guest:  Deputy Marshal Steve Catron 
 

Council President Steve Michael calls the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m. 

 

The Evans Development Company bid is discussed that was taken under advisement at the previous meeting.  It 

is noted that the company made a mathematical error in adding on the total of the submitted bid.  A letter was 

written to the town detailing the error with the corrected amount of $215,418.44 listed.  Enoch makes a motion 

to approve the bid from EDCO for $215,418.44.  Hammond 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

Discussion is held regarding the 2022 police appropriations. 

 

It is noted that Marshal Terry Moore has given notice to the council that his last day as town marshal will be 

Saturday, July 3, 2021. 

 

Discussion is held regarding replacing of Terry.  Michael makes a motion for the council that effective           

July 4, 2021 Steve Catron be hired as Burlington’s new town marshal.  Enoch 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

Hammond has to leave the meeting at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Discussion is held on 2022 budget figures. 
 

Enoch makes a motion to adjourn at 8:47 p.m.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed.  

 

 

 

 

________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Dale Steven Michael, President   ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


